Gateway rockstars- Camari! Nate M! Diamond! Justin T! KenNay!
Delayne and Kacie are representing Homewood at the county’s
Watershed event!

Bridges rockstars- Matt S, Jose, Chloe!

v’ Social Justice Week is coming Next Week! Guest Speakers/BT21 Career Club
on Monday, Tuesday, and Thursday, along with classroom activities, news,
and prizes. Students can learn about opportunities and training for careers in
Mutual Aid, Advocacy, Law, Community Outreach, and Mediation. The
founder and manager of Columbia Community Care will be with us on
Monday.

If you have any student or family pictures (holiday, virtual learning, seasonal, etc),
please share them with suzi_young@hcpss.org to be included in the yearbook and
be entered into a raffle!

Homewood offers virtual clubs. Please encourage your child to join if interested!
Dr. M is hopeful for a Merriweather graduation ceremony for the Class of 2021!
More info to come to senior families soon!

v' 4/13 and 4/15- Homewood school picture day from 8-10am each day. This will allow
all students in groups E, A, and B to get a school picture for our memory book and to
receive a school ID. For any student in group V, please just call text or email Mrs.
Krabitz and we can arrange an apt time for you to get your picture taken. A picture
day flyer is also attached to this email.

Homewood has one in person and one virtual senior event planned for the Class of
2021!! Aflyer is attached for seniors and families to review. A more detailed email
will be sent to senior fams this weekend.

v If you or your family are considering getting vaccinated but having any
questions or reservations, please reach out to our cluster nurse Kelly Tabak
who can give you so much useful info! Kelly tabak@hcpss.org or
410-313-7081
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